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October 5, 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

 Recently, two environmental companies have completed an Air Quality Inspection of Holly Glen School.  

The inspection was conducted on October 2, 2017.  Several classroom /areas tested included collecting air samples 

for laboratory analysis.  Unfortunately the testing revealed variable levels of mold species of concern in several of 

the rooms tested. 

 

 At this time, Central Administration and the Board of Education are developing a plan of action for our 

students to be relocated to various schools within the district, pending Board of Education approval.  All parents 

will be notified by Central Administration through Global Connect as to Holly Glen’s new locations, and the date 

the new plan will become effective. 

 

 Once the plan is in place, all students will resume their education at different locations within the district. 

The locations for all students who attend Holly Glen are listed below: 

 

 Kindergarten – Grade 3 will attend Radix Elementary School     

 

 Grade 4 – will attend WHS (K wing-separate from high school students)  

  

 Autistic Classes – will attend Oak Knoll Elementary School 

   

 Please understand that all decisions made to educate your children have been carefully thought out.  Our 

staff is ready to continue to educate all students effectively and efficiently, in the various school locations 

throughout the district.  Our first priority is the safety of all students who attend Holly Glen. 

   

Very truly yours,  

 

 

 

Charles M. Earling,    Karen Pontano-Crossley 

Superintendent of Schools   Principal 

 

     

 

 


